
years

Please join us as we celebrate 150 years since the 
establishment of our hospital in Green Street Wangaratta.

We are hosting a free event offering our community the 
opportunity to get a glimpse into the past, present and future of 
Northeast Health Wangaratta. 

Featuring:
•	 Historical display of photos and artifacts
•	 Interactive displays showcasing some of our services
•	 Volunteering, employment & education pathway information
•	 Gratitude wall to share your message of thanks
•	 Address by guest speaker Dr Helen Haines MP
•	 Friends of the Hospital Christmas cake stall

Date:	 Wednesday 7 December 2022

Time:	 Doors open 10am – 2pm 
	 Formalities commence 12.30pm

Venue:	 Memorial Hall - Wangaratta Performing Arts 
	 & Convention Centre

Tickets:	https://www.trybooking.com/CDFDQ

https://www.trybooking.com/CDFDQ

